
Comment for planning application
6/2020/3451/MAJ
Application Number 6/2020/3451/MAJ

Location Wells Farm Northaw Road East Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4RD

Proposal Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 14 dwellings

Case Officer Mr Mark Peacock  
 

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This is on Greenbelt land. Cuffley is a suburban village not an urban town. We do not have
enough schooling, doctors and no A&E at Chase Farm. The road infrastructure will not cope
with increased traffic. Our grass verges are already constantly being churned up by
construction traffic to individual residential dwellings. Our wildlife will be affected by
continued development, including endangered species, bats, hedgehog, muntjac.
Pedestrians, children runners and the many cyclist of our neighbourhood will be endangered
by increased traffic on roads where we have narrow footpaths and roads with no paths at all.
We would experience more flooding, drainage and water waste issues. Will the council
reduce council tax in light of substantial increased amounts from new residential units.
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